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NMFC/COM-27/SEP2023 8" September, 2023

NOTICE

The Cultural Committee of our college is delighted to announce an
upcoming event that promises to be a colorful and vibrant celebration of
our college's cultural diversity - "Traditional Day" which will be held
on Friday, 15" September, 2023.

On the same day, the Committee has organised a fun-filled event for all
the students from 9.30 a.m. onwards in the college Chowk Area.

On this special day, we invite all students to showcase their cultural
heritage by wearing traditional attire that represents their cultural
background. We encourage creativity and authenticity, and there will be
prizes for the best-dressed participants.

Come and be part of this exciting event, and let your talent shine! It's
also a day to embrace and celebrate our traditions with pride.

Note: First three lectures will be held on the day of the event.
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